
 FOR YOUR INFORMATION  

Please be sure that you stop by the office to sign in 
and pick up a ?Visitor? tag before you go to any other 
part of the school. We are responsible to show proof 
that we can account for everyone in the building.  

Please try to remember to phone the office when 
you know your child is going to be absent or late. 
This saves me from having to phone you to check up 
on them.  

You can also email me at marie.aasman@wrsd.ca 

Please be sure that you obey the No Park ing signs 
on the front of the building. 

THANK YOU.  
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Visi t our websi te at rockychrist ian.wrsd.ca. There 
you wi l l  be able to find:  

- Latest news from the school and calendars of 
coming events 

- Newsletters (past and present)
- Al l  of the current forms needed for school use
- Hot lunch and Moo Club forms
- School Counci l  information 

  
Like!! us on Facebook for al l  current  

information 

May 2021

Mission
St at em ent

Rocky Christian 
School is an 

interdenominational 
community of 

Christian believers 
dedicated to 

developing and 
pursuing excellence 

in Christ-Centred 
education.

Vision St at em ent

Under the guidance 
of the Holy Spirit, the 

home, church and 
school will work 

together to equip 
students to live lives 

that honour and 
serve God and 

contribute to society 
in a positive way.



SCHOOL COUNCIL/BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

- School Council is now finished for the remainder of this school year. We will resume 

again in September.

- Tentative date is set for our AGM. This will most likely take place outside, on school 

grounds, on June 23rd. Out of all the nominees asked to join the board, three have 

graciously let their name stand to be elected. Their names are Lisa Robideau, Lydia 

Blaak, and Siemen Vandermeer. Come on out to the AGM to get to know these three 

candidates and vote for them to be our next serving members of the board.

- If you are looking to complete some volunteer hours, July will hold lots of 

opportunities to do so. Please keep an eye out for work-bee dates to come help out.

ART CARDS by KIDS

Hopefully you have received your child's Grandparents Day 
ArtCard.
Grandparents and those that mentor us and our children have 
such an important role in our lives, and we want to recognize 
them and show them how much we love and appreciate them!

Since we were not able to host our typical Grandparents Day at 
school we are counting on you and your children to please take time to make these 
personal cards a memorable gift to those special people in your lives!  Consider adding a 
favourite Bible passage or a heart-felt missing you sentiment to your card.

ATTENDANCE

With the nicer weather comes the 
opportunity to do more fun activities, 
such as camping trips, with our 
families.  If you are planning a trip 
that requires your student  to miss 
school days, please be sure to notify 
the teacher and the school office so 
that attendance can be recorded 
appropriately.

ESTHER ORDI NARY FAI TH
T his year 's musica l has been a  t r uly  d if f er ent  

exper ience, but  wit h t he har d  wor k and  

ded icat ion of  Mr s. S iemens, Mr s. Magnus and  

Shant elle Br ouwer , it  is coming t oget her  as a  

comp let ely  vir t ua l musica l.

Be on t he lookout  f or  a  link t o t he f in ished  

p r oduc t  coming t o your  inbox soon...

G od  is in Cont r ol!!



The Grade 6 and 7 girls planted some 
vegetable seeds in our garden beds in the 
hopes of harvesting some fresh veggies in 
the fall.

Ar t  f or  Ment al  Heal t h
May is Mental Health Awareness Month.  Staff and students were encouraged to participate in 
"Hats on for Mental Health" on May 5.  Some of our grade 7 - 9 students also created some art 
for the Mental Health Art Walk which was displayed along the sidewalk by the hospital. 

Our Milk  program  is coming to a 
close for this year as we don't 
order milk for June.  We will, 
however, be ordering for the first 
two weeks in June to make up for 
the two weeks in May when students were 
moved back into at-home learning.

RCS School  
Col our s  Day

June 22



Thank you to everyone who 
participated in the Scavenger Hunt 
that was sent out prior to students 
returning to at-home learning in May!  
It looks like you did lots of great 
activities and we have some fantastic 
pictures submitted as proof!

The winner of the hoodie draw was...

Rachel Terpsm a!!

Check t hese out ! 

We're excited to replace our chairs in the gym. We can't wait 
for our next event when we can all gather together and try 
them out. 
We'd like to send out a big thank you to the Town of Rocky 
Mountain House Community Grant Program for helping us 
with this purchase.



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
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ROCKY CH RI STI AN  SCH OOL
Ju n e  2021

Learning, Loving, and Living for our Lord

5204 54 Avenue
Rocky Mount ain House, AB

T4T 1S5
Phone:  403-845-3516

Fax:  403-845-4370

Em ail:  rocky-chr ist ian@wrsd.ca
Websit e:  www.rockychr ist ian.w rsd.ca

Facebook: RockyChr ist ianSchool

Last Day of School for 
K - 9 Students

RCS 
School Colours

Day

Kindergarten Day

PD Day

No school for 
students

Societ y AGM  
(Tentative Date)
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